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Employee Advocacy Department 
July – September 2016 
4th Quarterly Report 

 
The Employee Advocacy Department (EAD) continues its efforts to create a positive 
organizational culture through increased communication.  We aim to work toward a healthy 
respectful environment; rather than a litigious culture.   
 
EAD strives to mediate/settle cases; effectively saving the Tribe time/costs associated with 
formal litigation before the Oneida Personnel Commission and/or the Judiciary. 
 
The number of cases progressing to the Personnel Commission continues to decline. 
2014 saw 11 cases at OPC, 
2015 had 4 cases, 
2016 to date, had two cases appealed to the OPC. 
 
July – September 2016 brought sixteen (16) new employment issues (in addition to those carried 
over from the previous quarter.)  The current breakdown is as follows: 
 
 2 Terminations:   
* 1 failed to maintain contact 
* 1 LTE contract ended – no basis for appeal 
 
2 suspensions appealed to area managers; 
* Overturned by area manager 
* 1 – employee chose to pursue to OPC on his own (w/guidance from EAD) 
 
2 written warning appealed to area managers 
 * 1 overturned 
* 1 upheld – employee chose not to pursue 
 
10 misc. employment complaints -- drafted, reviewed and/or directed complaints re: 
Hostile work environments, wage increase/compensation, etc. 
 
EAD received nine (9) inquiries regarding issues unrelated to employment.  We provided 
referrals and/or forms and website links for additional information. 
 
 
 




